
 
 

Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: Sept. 16, 2024 
 
Good afternoon, Resident! 
 
Crews continue to perform restoration for Phase I of the Woodacres Water Main Replacement 
Project.  
 
In Phase II, one crew is working on Woodacres Road going east toward Capehart Circle. The 
other crew is at the intersection of Woodacres Road and Warwick Circle where they are 
performing a tie-in, which entails connecting the new pipe to an existing line.   
 
Should you have any inquiries regarding the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project, 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-
800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 
770.270.6243. 
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